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        Date: 29 November 2022 
 

Subject: Clarification Note No.1  
 
 

To the attention of potential applicants, 
 

Reference is made to the Request for Proposal posted regarding the provision of “Help Desk 
Support Services to UNDP’s ICT Team in Providing ICT Support Services to Residing 
Agencies in UNCP” with the deadline of 06 December 2022.   
 
Please be informed that the subject of submission emails has been changed to 
IRNUNDP22082.  It should be noted that using any other subject for your email or copying 
any UNDP personnel in your submission email will result in disqualification of your proposal 
by UNDP automated emailing system. 
 
Please only share your submission thorough email to bid.ir@undp.org. 


